
This Symposium on Gynaecological pathology has been an excellent chance to stay up-to-date with 

the latest molecular alterations in ovarian and uterine tumours as well as how to deal with the 

challenges of everyday practice. Having so many international speakers including renowned ones in 

one meeting is such a rare incidence that shouldn’t be missed! It was also a great chance to network 

with other histopathologists from all over the world. 

I’m quite grateful for the BDIAP for providing me with this bursary which gave me to the opportunity 

to attend such a great meeting.  I’ll definitely be attending the next one!  

Thank you! 

Mina Mansy 


